2035 VISION PROJECT
BUILDING THE DREAM
An Invitation


Share your image of Hawai`i twenty-five years from today.  From your responses, we will create a collage of visions for Hawai`i in the year 2035.  


25 years from today has been chosen because it generally represents a time many of us can still expect to see, yet not so far away that we can adopt too relaxed an approach and not begin to bring such vision to fruition.  It’s a close-enough future that we must undertake responsibility today in order to bring to reality within the timeframe.


This combined work can form our collective prophesy for Hawai`i, placing in specific imagery a working goal for each one of us, an organizing tool without the formality of an organization, a creative force for a multiplicity of organizations or simply a common consciousness as each individual, group or community strives to achieve one or another aspect of this goal.


Hawai`i 2035 will come to pass.  When it comes, it will either be a result of the extension of the current powers in government, economics, education, health, etc., or it will be a result of the uprising of a people’s expression of the changes they would like to see and not the natural extension of the direction now being taken.  


The article accompanying this invitation is my expression of the Wai`anae community as a “hologram” representation of Hawai`i in 25 years.  It sets forth concrete directions of the future, i.e., an independent Hawaiian nation, a switch in the pervasive deep culture of Hawai`i from DIE to OLA, and how we now treat nature, economy, national security, education, and healthcare.   


For general consistency in this collection of images, please adopt the independence and the deep culture approaches as given.  Beyond that, some of the images we would like to see are different geographic communities in operation, adjustments made by native Hawaiians, non-native Hawaiians, various religious faiths, U.S. citizens, members of the U.S. military service, U.S. vets, and other defined populations.  

Someone may want to write on very specific issues such as a community’s taking the cycle of poverty-depressions-dependence-low esteem and applied its program of community wide baby showers, beginning with each pregnancy as a celebration of life, whereby there would be no “unwanted” child born to a community, where every parent is supported in the raising of the child, where every child is taught to her gifts, and every family in which that child is raised, are themselves supported to help them become the best parents or siblings  they can become.  

Another possible topic could be the development of a crematorium in a community which had experienced a large amount of unclaimed bodies because families were too poor to bury their own dead, and how that crematorium also arranged for monthly community dispersals of remains at sea through the collection canoe clubs volunteering for monthly disposals.  That community crematorium resulted in a wide program of grieving and moving past the grieving, healing individuals, families and the community from the trauma of being hit by disasters.

Send your contributions to me at plaenui@hawaiianperspectives.org.  My address is 86-641 Pu`uhulu Rd., Wai`anae, HI 96792.  

Mahalo.


Poka Laenui, Instigator
